




















From: Robert Gray
To: Brent Baeslack
Cc: Katherine Bento
Subject: Precast Cement Pad to support Generator
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:32:43 AM

Brent. We will be installing a new generator at our Water Department facility at 401 Central street.
We have to cut out a section of pavement  ( 8 ‘ x 5’ ) in order to place a precast concrete pad to
support the generator . We also have to place a pad for a 500 gal propane tank to support the
operation of the generator .   
Robert E Gray
Superintendent
Town of Rowley Water Dept.
401 Central St.
Rowley, MA 01969
978-948-2640
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